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Meeting in Iisalmi, Finland, 21st-25th May 2012 

Summary of evaluation 
Teachers from Estonia were satisfied with training of trainers, transnational partnership and with the organisation of meeting. They gave positive feedback in all areas. 

More thought and minor improvement needs to be made in these areas:  quality of materials/guides/reports/products throughout the life-cycle of the project; effective and clear communication taking into account language difficulties; and teamwork development 
Estonian teachers said that project objectives were clear and the schedule was very well planned. They gained new and interesting knowledge participating in the project.

75% of participants gave positive feedback about accommodation (location of housing and the meeting room), there is room for improvement to insure all guests are comfortable and have necessary supplies. 
More improvement needs to be given to the exchange of experience and know-how between teachers as well as promotion of knowledge and understanding about Europe. Main hindrances to this were the low level of funding for such activities as well as low English language skills by Estonian teachers.
The project meeting was not held as planned with one party requesting a change in time at the expense of another being absent. This compromise in hindsight was not the best choice in safeguarding positive relations between partners. Nonetheless, all participants agreed that the programme and hospitality of Ylä-Savon Ammattiopisto (YSAO) was very nice. 
In conclusion, participants were satisfied with the meeting and training and they gave useful feedback about programme weaknesses that will be used for future improvement. 
